
February 2017 

UIC Children’s Center Updates 

Starting on Monday, February 13th 

the Late Room will be in the Green 

Room.  Remember if your child 

needs to stay past 5:15pmplease 

come talk to Melinda or Kim to 

make arrangements. 

LATE ROOM CHANGES 

Do you have a sewing 

machine, or know how to 

hand stitch? 

We are looking for any 

parent volunteers who 

would be willing to repair 

a few cot sheets. 

If you are interested and 

up for the task, please see 

Melinda. 

HELP WANTED 

Room meetings are a time in which 

the teachers work collaboratively to 

share, engage, and support you in a 

topic around early childhood 

development and learning.  We look 

to provide you an opportunity to 

better understand developmentally 

appropriate practice, how we 

support your child at school,  and 

strategies for you to use at home.  

This time provides us all an 

opportunity to learn from each 

other.   

Each classroom team will present on 

a topic of interest.  You are invited to 

attend any and all topics of your 

choosing.  The more the merrier! 

BUILDING OUR PARTNERSHIP IN SUPPORTING THE 

WHOLE CHILD 

COME ONE COME ALL! 

Mark Your 

Calendar 

Green Room 

Teachers  

Present:  
HELPING 

DEVELOP 

YOUNG CHILDREN’S 

WRITING SKILLS 

March 3rd @ 

1:45pm—2:45pm 

Blue Room 

Teachers  

Present:  

WRITE ON! 

SUPPORTING EARLY 

WRITERS THROUGH 

PLAY 

March 8th@ 

1:45pm—2:45pm 

Green Room 

Teachers  

Present: 

THE LIFE LONG 

MARATHON 

SUPPORTING CHILDREN IN 

REGULATING ONES OWN 

EMOTIONS & BEHAVIORS 

March 16th @ 

1:45pm—2:45pm 

www.childrenscenter.uic.edu  

On February 14th it will be Valentine’s day.  Each 

classroom has determined how they will observe 

the holiday.  Please check your weekly emails 

and classroom newsletters to  learn what 

activities will take place.   

Just a quick reminder that we do not allow sweets (candy, cupcakes, 

etc.) as part of our holiday activities. 

Celebrating Holidays 

The Children’s Center is beginning the process for NAEYC 

reaccreditation.  Please keep your eye out for more 

information throughout the year. 

*NAEYC Parent Survey will go out Monday, March 27th*

Looking for a great resource that 

covers children’s development  

and health from prenatal to 

young teen… 

Check out : www.healthychildren.org   

2016-2017 PARENT ROSTER 

http://www.childrenscenter.uic.edu
https://www.healthychildren.org/English/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.healthychildren.org
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1mqemnve5B31y3ZXs-uBJRwoSmQ8KASbcVKMUx9LDSqE/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1mqemnve5B31y3ZXs-uBJRwoSmQ8KASbcVKMUx9LDSqE/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1mqemnve5B31y3ZXs-uBJRwoSmQ8KASbcVKMUx9LDSqE/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1mqemnve5B31y3ZXs-uBJRwoSmQ8KASbcVKMUx9LDSqE/edit?usp=sharing



